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St. Rose of Lima   
 707 Hall Avenue,   Savannah, MO  

  Mass Schedule:  
¶ Saturday Vigil: 5:00 PM   

¶ Sunday: 10:30 AM 

¶ Confessions: Sat  4:00 PM             

¶ Weekday: TuesðFri 8 AM  (Holy Hour after 1st Fridays)  

¶ Holy Days: 6 PM                 

Parochial Administrator:  

Fr. Louis ñLouò Farley 

Email:    lafarley@gmail.com  

Cell: 1.816.262.2853 (emergency only) 

Parish Office Hours: M-F   8-Noon 

Office Mgr: Annie Brill 

             816-324-5700   srlp@stjoelive.com 

Web: saintroseof lima.org 

REC:  Ashleigh Eisiminger       

             aeisiminger@stjoelive.com 

Music Director & Confirmation:  

   Elaine Ingle: 816-232-4286 

¶ Religious Education classes: 

       Sun after Labor Day~ 1st  Sun in May 

        9-10:15 AM   Ages 3 -  HS 

 

Contact Fr Lou Farley  or parish office for 

more info on: 

¶ RCIA: Wanting to learn more about the 

Catholic Faith.    

¶ Baptism, Preparation is required. 

¶ Marriage, 9 months in advance. 

¶ Annulments 

¶ In the hospital or homebound. 

¶ To register at  either parish.  

 WELCOME to ALL VISITORS           3rd Sunday of Lent                           March 4, 2018 

 

St. patrick 

Parish  
303 Grand Avenue  Forest 

City, MO   

 Mass Schedule:  
¶  Sunday Mass 8 AM 

 

     The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is com-

mitted to combating sexual abuse in the Church. If 

you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if you  observe 

or suspect sexual abuse: 

1.  Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 

1.800.392.3738 (if the victim is currently under the 

age of 18), and 

2.  Contact your local law enforcement agency or 

call 911, and 

3.  After reporting to these civil and law enforce-

ment authorities, report suspected sexual abuse of 

a minor or vulnerable adult to the Diocesan        

Ombudsman, Jenifer Valenti, at 816.812.2500 or 

JeniferValenti@att.net, if the abuse involves a 

priest, deacon, employee or volunteer of the      

Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to provid-

ing care and healing resources to victims of sexual 

abuse and their families. Please contact Victim 

Advocate, Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or 

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

We all have things in our lives that don't belong there. Maybe it's the 

poor way we allow someone to treat us, maybe it's a habitual sin, maybe 

it's a pattern of thought or attitude that traps us in a cycle of regret, 

 anger, or an inability to forgive. Jesus has bold words for us today:  

"Take these out of here." 
When we hear the story of the Cleansing of the Temple, it can be easy to 

look down on the animal-sellers and money-changers. However, they set 

up shop in the Temple for a very practical purpose. People needed to buy 

animals to sacrifice, they were going to sacrifice them in the Temple: 

ergo, quite a convenient, successful marketplace! For many of us, the 

negative influences in our lives don't come out of nowhere. We might 

have considered them quite practical and reasonable initially. We wanted 

to keep the peace, so we allowed someone to talk to us disrespectfully.  

A person hurt us deeply and we weren't prepared to let go of our resent-

ment right away. Over time, these can fester and corrupt our inner life in 

a way we didn't expect. 

The response of Jesus is a strong one. "He made a whip out of cords 

and drove them all out of the temple area." God wants us to be whole, 

healthy human beings. He knows how destructive it is for our souls to be 

caught up sin -- our own sin and those of others. God's love for us is  

startlingly fierce. In a few short weeks we will celebrate the culmination 

of that courageous love as Jesus goes to his death on the cross. 

In the meantime, Lent is an opportunity for cleansing and renewal. If 

we've allowed into our lives things that don't belong, let today be the day 

we ask Jesus to clear them out. It's not always easy or pretty, but it's  

necessary for our hearts to function the way they were made. God will 

turn our tables over if we ask Him to. 
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Prayers Requested: 

¶   For Dan Lloyd, husband of Janet Fiteôs 

niece. He has leukemia and treatments 

are not working, will need bone marrow 

transplant. For Dan, Adrien and son. 

¶ For Lori DeWar Redmond, friend of 

Mendi Adams, who was recently 

diagnosed with stage 4 liver cancer. She 

is 44 yrs old with 4 boys.   

¶ For the peaceful repose of the soul of 

15yr old Ledger Herbert. For his family 

who are going thru this difficult time of 

the loss of Ledger.       

St. Rose 
Sat March 3     David Landers + 

Sun March 4    Members of St Rose of Lima 

Tues March 6   Nursing Home Residents  

Wed March 7   Private Intentions  

Thurs March 8  Intentions of Annie Brill  

Fri March 9      Private Intentions  

Sat March 10    Members of St Rose of Lima 

Sun March 11   Danny Brill + 

  

 St. Patrickõs 
Sun  March 4   Members of St Patrick Parish   

Sun  March 11  Deceased Loved Ones    

 

      

 

 

 

 
S.O.S. will have no class on March 4th.  

 
                        FEEDING THE HUNGRY 

On Sunday, February 25, six of our Sharers of the Spirit youth and 

Elaine Ingle worked with the Savannah Methodist Church and 

Brad Derr, cooking eggs, biscuits, and gravy for the homeless  

and hungry at the Open Door Food Kitchen.  The group served 

over 250 for breakfast, and worked from 10:00 a.m. until 1:00.  

Those representing St. Rose of Lima were: 

Brayden Brincks, Hayleigh Jacobs, Emily Hummer, Josh Hummer, 

Corbin McDonald, Carlos Montoya, and their facilitator, Elaine 

Ingle. Mr. Derr also provides clothing and other donations 

for the homeless/needy during the breakfast and accepts donations 

from churches or groups who want to assist with the weekly break-

fast, which he has been organizing for the past 13 months. 

  

 
St. Rose of Lima strives to nurture and stimulate the 

religious and personal growth of our adult members. 

Our adult religious education program provides rich 

and varied opportunities for fueling the intellect,      

discovering deeper spiritual meaning and developing 

lasting community connections. The class is starting a new book, 

ñFollow Meò  by Edward Sri. There is a thirty minute video segment 

followed by a lively discussion.  This class is held on Sundays from 

9:00 am - 10:10 am.  The class is held in the basement.  This session 

runs from March - May. 

 

Here is additional information about the study guide 

Follow Me- Following Christ takes more than simply 

believing in him or doing what he asks of us. Jesus 

wants you to be more than just a believer ð He wants 

you to be his disciple and friend. Follow Me: Meeting 

Jesus in the Gospel of John is your guide to a  

personal encounter with Christ. As the Good Sheperd, 

Jesus seeks after us. He comes to meet us and beckons 

us to follow him. He calls us to be his disciples, to 

trust him, to open   ourselves to his merciful love, and 

to love others as he has loved us. Follow Me invites you to experience 

the joy of a renewed friendship with Christ. 

You will:  
¶ Learn what it takes to follow Christ. 

¶ Discover the joy of divine friendship. 

¶ See how God, and only God, can satisfy the deepest desires of 

your heart. 

Hope to see new members in our  

Adult Education Program! 

2/18/18  St Rose  St Patrick 

Env:  $ 1,727.00 $    975.00 

Plate:  $    216.90 $    127.00 

2nd:  $    324.00 $      30.00 

DD:  $    440.00 $  . 

Totals: $ 2,707.90 $ 1,132.00 

 
2/25/18  St Rose  St Patrick 

Env:  $ 1,525.00 $  

Plate:  $    115.00 $ 

2nd:  $      25.00 $ 

DD:  $      20.00 $  . 

Totals: $ 1,685.00 $ No Mass 

Liturgical Roles: 
March 11, St Patrick: 

Gifts: Stoecklein Family  

Lector: Tom Stoecklein 

Euch/Min: Please volunteer off list 

Servers: Christan Stone/Luke Freeman 

 

St Rose of Lima: 

Liturgical Volunteers please sign up as needed.  
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Weekly Schedule 
Tues March 5: 

¶ 10am Mass at LaVerna Nursing Home 

Wed March 6: 

¶ 8am Mass 

¶ 6pm Stations of the Cross 

¶ Lenten Fellowship Soup Supper 

¶ 7pm Choir 

Thurs March 7: 

¶ 8am Mass 

¶ 6:30pm Class with Fr Lou 

Fri, March 9 

¶ 8am Mass 

¶ 7pm Stations of the Cross at St Patrick Parish 

Learning to see ourselves, others, and the events of life 

from God's perspective doesn't happen overnight.   It's 

a lifelong project.  If we make an effort, we will quickly 

start to experience the benefits: gradual growth in     

wisdom, interior peace, and moral courage - virtues that 

St Paul and all the saints experienced so powerfully. 

One effective way to make this effort, to learn to see all 

things from God's perspective, is to take some time to 

read and reflect on good Catholic books and writings.  

For our popular culture, the cross is a "stumbling block 

and foolishness."  And we can't completely escape our 

popular culture.  In the news and advertisements, in 

movies and video games, on commercials and bill-

boards, on YouTube and Facebook, we are constantly 

being bombarded with messages that often contradict 

Christ's message.  We can't avoid the bombardment 

completely; it's cultural pollution that's in the air we 

breathe.  But we can counteract and purify it with   

regular, generous, solid doses of Christian truth. There 

is no shortage of excellent Catholic books and           

publications; each one of us should have our favorites 

and be feeding our minds with them regularly.  And 

there is no shortage of excellent Catholic Web            

resources: Why spend hours clogging our spiritual    

arteries by eating digital potato chips when a filet       

mignon is just a click away? 

We are not monks; we are not called to isolate ourselves 

from the noisy world around us.  We are called to keep 

our minds and hearts strong and full of Christ's light 

and grace, so that we can shine brightly in the darkness 

around us. 

Today, as Jesus renews his commitment to us in this 

holy Mass, let's renew our commitment to him, and ask 

him to help us always see all things from his perspective. 

Its that time of the year! the Knights of Columbus Council 

6244 are selling Trash Bags! Proceeds of the sales will be 

used for the KOC and Charity activities.  

Order forms are in your bulletin or you can pick them up on 

the table in the gathering space.  We will be taking orders 

now until March 10/11. Please return the order forms with 

payment to the KOC members of you can turn into the 

 parish office.  

These are the same size and quality as in the past. Prices 

are still $10 per roll. There is a minimum order needed so 

please ask your neighbors, check your supplies and get your 

orders in ASAP.  

THANKS FOR YOU CONTINUED SUPPORT! 

Paul Menard, longtime parishioner of St Rose of Lima, 

will be celebrating his 90th Birthday on March 9, 2018! 

Be sure to let him know you are thinking of him. 

 Cards can be sent to: 

 Mo Veterans Home 

 c/o Paul Menard 

Dovers Point  Room 117 

 1111Euclid,  

                                         Cameron, MO  64429 

    Please be sure to turn in ALL Baby Bottles ASAP!  

LENTEN DINNERS AT ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 

PARISH CENTER  27th and Penn Streets, 

 St Joseph, MO  Hosted by the SFX Knights of  

Columbus Council 15126 

5:00pm-7:00pm on each of the following Fridays 

during Lent: Mar 2nd, Mar 9th and Mar 23rd 
(No dinner served on March 16th to observe the Feast of   

St. Patrick) 

The Lenten Dinner Menu on each of these dates includes: 

Cheese Enchiladas, Fideo, Spanish Rice, Lettuce, Taco 

Chips, Cheese Dip, Dessert and Drinks.  Dinner cost:  

Enchiladas are $3 each, with Ala Carte pricing (pay only for 

what you select). No advance dinner tickets are required. 

Walk-ins are welcome. All dinner proceeds will go towards 

the Knights of Columbus Charitable activities  

Please support our Advertisers on the back of the  

bulletin. Due to their ads, this bulletin is published     

at no cost to the parish.  

*ÏÉÎ ÕÓ ÆÏÒ Á ÆÕÎ ÎÉÇÈÔ ÏÆ ƧFamily 
").'/ƨ at St. Rose of Lima Church in 

Savannah, MO on April 28, 2018!  Doors 
open at 6:00 p.m., with BINGO starting 
at 6:30 p.m., held in the Parish Hall 
(enter lower level) at St. Rose (707 S 
Hall Avenue).  Cost is $2.00 per card, 
or 3 cards for $5.00!   A total of 10 
games will be played.  Amazing prizes 
for each game winner.  50/50 raffle!  
Concessions available.  
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